
Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Dover            Term : Spring Term 1 2018    

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

 

It’s hard to believe we are at the end 

of another half term!  

This term our topic has been space 

and we have been learning all about 

the planets and life as an astronaut. 

We got to make an ‘astronaut’s 

pudding’ and then had to eat it by 

sucking it from a bag, similar to what 

real astronauts do! We all thought it 

looked horrible but when we tried it we 

actually quite liked it. 

During our inclusion sessions we have 

been working with Tiverton class to 

build a rocket. Last week we got really 

messy putting papier-mâché on the 

outside. It was great fun though. We 

hope to have it finished in the next 

couple of weeks so that we can go 

inside it.  

A couple of weeks ago we also had a 

planetarium visit the school. We got to 

go inside and see the planets that we 

have been learning about. We also 

got to take a closer look at the 

International Space Station, it was 

really amazing!! 

In Art we have begun making our 

Moonscapes. They are all looking 

amazing so far.  

What a busy half term!! 

 

 

Dates to remember –  

 

Start of Spring 2: 19th February 
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